
This week we only 
have two days of 
school. Enjoy our 
Thanksgiving break 
with family and 
friends. 

Tomorrow, Tuesday 
is our Kindergarten 
Thanksgiving Feast. 
The kids are excited 
to have lunch all to-
gether. Each child 
has chosen whether 
to be a Pilgrim or a 
Native American. He 
or she will get to 
wear a special hat to 
“play the role”. I can’t 
wait to take pictures 
of our feast. I will def-
initely share! 

This week for our 
Positivity lessons we 
will continue to talk 

about gratitude. It is 
the best time of the 
year to talk about giv-
ing thanks. Actually, 

every day of the year 
is good for giving 
thanks! 

Monday, December 2, 
when we come back 
to school, we will 
begin our Social 
Studies unit on maps. 
It’s always fun to 

learn about the peo-
ple, animals and 
plants that live in dif-
ferent parts of the 
world. We will get to 
talk about the Arctic 
where the animals 
and plants are defi-
nitely different than 
the animals and 
plants in North Caro-
lina. 

As we move closer to 
our Winter break, Kin-
dergarten is planning 
a special day! We will 
be watching the mov-
ie, The Polar Express. 
As we get ready for 
that fun day, our 
class will begin, on 
Monday, to use a 
Golden Ticket punch 
card instead of DoJo 
points. All aboard!! 

What Are We Studying? 

          What Is Happening? 
• Tuesday, Nov. 26th is 

our Kindergarten 
Feast. Thanks to all 
parents who have 
donated food and to 
our two volunteers! All 
donated food and our 
two volunteers are 
asked to be at school 
no later than 9:30am. 

Please bring any food 
items directly to Room 
206. Volunteers will 
meet in room 206 as 
well. Thanks 

• Kids will participate in 
our Kindergarten 
Feast from 10:30-
11:30. It’s going to be 
great! 

• We will be off from 
Wednesday Nov. 27 
to Sunday, Dec. 1. We 
will come back to 
school on Monday 
Dec. 2. 

• Luke will be Star of the 
Week the week of 
December 2. 
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WEEK OF  
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Durant 

Elementary  

   Harmoni - Nov.21  

   Mrs. Yohe - Feb. 3  

    Jaiden - Feb. 5  

     Marco - March 19  

     Luke - March 27  

    Gregorio - April 11  

     Juelz—May 10 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

         THE CAN DO  

       THANKSGIVING! 

WE ARE STILL COLLECTING 

CANNED FOODS FOR A 

LOCAL FOOD BANK. THE 

CANS ARE GREAT FOR 

COUNTING, MAKING TEN 

FRAMES AND SORTING 

THEM ACCORDING TO 

THE TYPE OF FOOD INSIDE. 

THANKS TO ALL THOSE 

WHO HAVE DONATED. THE 

LAST DAY TO DONATE IS 

TOMORROW, TUESDAY. 

THIS IS AN OPTIONAL AC-

TIVITY, ALL KIDS  AND 

THEIR FAMILIES DO NOT 

NEED TO PARTICIPATE, 

ONLY IF YOU CHOOSE TO. 

 

Mrs. Meyer and 
Mrs. Yohe’s 
Sunflower 

Class  

This Week’s Sight 

Words! 

have went for will 

with his said 

 he she come we 


